
Staff  Changes  At  Mayflower
Council
We  regretfully  announce  that  Bill  Dunbar,  Field  Director,
Headwaters  District  will  no  longer  be  working  with  the
Mayflower Council effective August 17th. This is a great loss
to the council but we can only wish Bill the best of luck in
this new chapter of his life.  Bill’s duties will be assumed
by  Rick  Riopelle,  Director  of  Field  Service  until  a  new
district executive is hired.
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